
                                                              July 2020 

Hi everyone, 

 

Welcome to Year 2. My name is Mrs Weatherby and I am  
looking forward to being your class teacher in September.  On 
your first day, you will come into school through the Year 2 
door and find your coat peg in the cloakroom next to your  
photograph.  

 

Our first topic is ‘Home Sweet Home’. We will be learning all 
about Alsager and the local area. I wonder if anyone famous 
has ever lived in Alsager or the surrounding area. Are there 
any local heroes we could learn about? Perhaps someone       
famous has visited Alsager!  

 

Some of you may have pets that live in your homes, but do you 
know which animals visit your gardens or the school grounds at 
night time? We are going to see if we can find out.  

 

We will be reading lots of animal stories throughout the       
autumn term. Do you have any favourites? Perhaps you would 
like to share these with the class. Remember to sign up to the 
library summer reading challenge. Mrs. Jones has promised 10 
house points for everyone who completes it! 

 

I hope you enjoy your summer holidays and I look forward to 
seeing you in September. 

 

From 

Mrs Weatherby 


